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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, 

 

I am writing in opposition to HB 3501. 

 

I love our Oregon rivers and lakes and don't want to see them threatened by water 

right transfer decisions. Everyone who lives and/or visits Oregon is invested in our 

water bodies, which provide essential ecosystem services, and the state must protect 

the public interest in water right transfer decisions and consider impacts to fish and 

wildlife, water quality, and other public values.  

 

I urge you to oppose HB 3501! 


